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I believe that not enough time and information have been given to the local public with
regards to all these solar projects. We are confused and bewildered by all these solar
projects being submitted at similar time scales. The inspectorate should take all these
projects and treat them as one whole project. After all the blot and devastation on the
Lincolnshire landscape and wildlife will be the same. If the solar projects are taken
individually then a period of six months should be sufficient for the local community to be

informed and make judgements.
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